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Comments: I'm having a hard time accepting that the Forest Service would allow such a thing to happen in such
a pristine area. Not only is accepting the proposal reckless and unethical, it could possibly be illegal as well. Such
a massive expansion and alteration of the natural environment MUST involve an environment impact statement
(EIS) involving a thorough look into the impacts this would have on the environment. It's shameful that our own
people who work for the forest service would not even consider the ramifications this resort would have on the
lake and surrounding area. POWDR should not be allowed to just come in and build whatever they want in our
state without having to work extremely hard to come up with ways to prove that they will not negatively impact the
areas they want to commercialize. This just shows that anyone with money can come in and take over any place
they please without having to prove that they actually care about the people who already enjoy the area or the
environment they wish to alter. Needless to say, I'm extremely disappointed.



